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Dear Mayor and Council,
MUNICIPALITY OF BROCKTON

The Elmwood and District Chamber of Commerce is an organization with a proud and impressive history
covering almost eight decades of community support and involvement. Change is coming, though. Our
chamber is a service club for our community, and not a true Chamber of Commerce. As a result, we are
in the process of rebranding to better represent who we are and what we do for the Elmwood
community.

An information meeting will be held on November L0, from L:00 -2:00 PM at the Elmwood Community
Centre in order to present our new name and brainstorm ways in which we can better support area
projects, resources and activities.

We would also like to invite you to our annual tree lighting later that afternoon, in the Lions'
Park. Starting at 4:00 PM we will have pictures with Santa and Mrs. Clause, popcorn and hot chocolate in
the park. At 4:45 PM we will be singing Christmas carols, with the countdown to turning on the festive
lights starting at 5:00 PM.

We are hoping that a representative from Brockton Council could be in attendance to bring greetings on
behalf of the Municipality. lf possible, please let me know who might be attending by November 6.

Becca Kuntz

Etmwood and District Chamber of Commerce

elmwoodchamber@outlook.com
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